
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE: INVITATION FOR COMMENTS 

 
We cordially invite all stakeholders to provide input on the following critical municipal documents and 
policies for the financial year  running from July 1, 2024, to June 30, 2025: 
 
- Municipal Draft Budget 
- Budget-related policies 
- Draft Amended Integrated Development Plan (IDP) 
- Draft IDP related Policies  
- Draft ICT Policies 
 
In accordance with the Local Government: Municipal Finance Management Act, 2003 (Act No. 56 of 
2003), the Local Government: Municipal Systems Act, (Act 32 of 2000), and Regulation 3(4)b of the 
Local Government: Municipal Planning and Performance Regulations, 2001, these documents were 
tabled to Council on March 28, 2024, and are now open for public inspection. 
 
The aforementioned documents are available for review at Municipal Offices and Libraries online or at 
www.langeberg.gov.za. 
 
We welcome written or electronic comments on the above documentation addressed to the Municipal 
Manager by April 30, 2024. Please ensure that comments are clearly marked: **DRAFT BUDGET 
2024-2025**. 
 
Kindly note that comments received after the specified deadline will not be considered. Comments can 
be submitted via email to mm@langeberg.gov.za, handed in at any Langeberg Municipal Office, or 
sent to Private Bag X2, ASHTON, 6715. 
 
Additionally, you can also reach out to us through our official social media pages, website contact form, 
or by replying to any Langeberg Municipal Notice SMS (R1.50 per sms). 
 
For further inquiries, please contact: 
 
1. Budget, Tariffs, and Policies: Mrs L. Nokama - lnokama@langeberg.gov.za, 023 614 8000 
2. Integrated Development Plan: Mrs A. Swarts - aswart@langeberg.gov.za, 023 626 8201 
 
Your participation is crucial in shaping the future of our municipality. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr DP Lubbe   
Municipal Manager   
Private Bag X2   
ASHTON 6715 


